March 5, 2020

Regarding: Neighborhoad Outreach for W-3432

On Thursday, 02/20/2020 at 6:30 pm, the neighborhood meeting was scheduled. | passed out flyers near
houses surrounding the property and email a flyer to city councilman, James Taylor. The meet was
cancelled due to snow coming down.

We had the meeting on Saturday, 02/22/2020 at 1 pm at 2925 South Main Street and 4 people showed
up. 1discussed the rezone of the property. They were supportive for hair salon and community
restaurant.

Mr. James Taylor is planning s second neighborhood meeting on Tuesday, April 7" 6pm.

Thank-you
Clifford Wilson, owner
Cell phone: 336-312-4913

Email: cliffordwlsn@yahoo.com




Hello: Neighbors

You are in invited to attend:

A Neighborhood Meeting

Regarding: Rezoning the property
corner of South Main Street and
Barber Street (the Green Building).

Date: Thursday: 02/20/2020
Time: 6:30 pm

Meeting location: 2925 South
Main Street (in the red brick
church sanctuary)

Any questions you can call my cell phone number: 336-312-
4913, Clifford Wilson, the owner.




